
Public Meeting
Street Lighting & Climate Change

A Meeting will be held on Friday 23rd

October 2009 at 8.00pm in the Memorial 
Hall to discuss the consultation by 

Oxfordshire County Council with regard 
to switching off street lights from 

12.00am to 5.30am.
Speakers from Oxfordshire County 

Council will be present to discuss the 
proposal and climate change in its wider 

context.


